
 

Office of the Chief Planner 

Corporate Services Department 

MEMORANDUM  

To: Regional Chair Emmerson and Members of Regional Council  

From: Paul Freeman 

Chief Planner 

Date:   May 25, 2022 

Re: Revised Attachment 1 to the Draft Regional Official Plan Consultation 
Update and Statutory Public Meeting 

 

Further to a memorandum from the Chief Planner on May 18, 2022, a revised 
Attachment 1 is provided 

Further to the May 18 2022 memorandum from the Chief Planner regarding Attachment 1 to the 

Draft Regional Official Plan Consultation Update and Statutory Public Meeting, please find 

attached an updated version of Attachment 1. This final version replaces the original version 

and provides additional detail to the interim Attachment 1 provided with the May 18, 2022 

memorandum. 

 

Paul Freeman, MCIP, RPP 

Chief Planner  

 

 

 
 

Bruce Macgregor 

Chief Administrative Officer 

 

Attachment (1) 

13916524 

https://yorkpublishing.escribemeetings.com/filestream.ashx?DocumentId=33179
https://yorkpublishing.escribemeetings.com/Meeting.aspx?Id=25a64e5b-dc88-4f4e-b3b4-dfc31a3e08f6&Agenda=Merged&lang=English&Item=29&Tab=attachments
https://yorkpublishing.escribemeetings.com/filestream.ashx?DocumentId=33132

